
We were supposed to meet with St. Therese 
Villa to continue bargaining. Unfortunately, 
the employer was unable to meet us due to 
an illness. 

Now, our next bargaining meetings are  
Feb. 20 and 21.

Show your support––wear red

AUPE members wear red to show our 
solidarity! Wearing red shows the employer 
that we are united and support our 
negotiating team getting the collective 
agreement we deserve. Take photos of you 
and your coworkers wearing red and email 
them to photos@aupe.org to be shared on 
social media.

If you have any questions or concerns about 
this bargaining update, please contact a 
member of your negotiating team or the 
Member Resource Centre, toll-free, at  
1-800-232-7284.

Alberta Union of Provincial Employees • 10025 - 182 ST NW, Edmonton, AB T5S 0P7 • T: 1-800-232-7284  F: 780-930-3392 • www.aupe.org

ST. THERESE VILLA 
LOCAL 040 CHAPTER 011 - ALL STAFF

BARGAINING
UPDATE

FEBRUARY 3, 2025 

Bargaining meetings rescheduled

AUPE NEGOTIATING TEAM
Natasha Latta
nlatta45@gmail.com

Sherry Galbraith
sherrygalbr@yahoo.ca

Nancy Seymour
gogirlnance@hotmail.com

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF
Chris Dickson  Negotiations 
c.dickson@aupe.org  

C25056JW

mailto:photos@aupe.org
mailto:nlatta45@gmail.com
mailto:sherrygalbr@yahoo.ca
mailto:gogirlnance@hotmail.com
mailto:c.dickson@aupe.org

